Division of Environmental Health

www.hamett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546
March 29%, 2022
ph: 910-893-7547
Kenneth & Valerie Coats fax: 910-893-9371
4213 NC 55 E
Dunn, NC 28334

FINAL NOTICE

Re: Solid Waste accumulation located at 4213 NC 55 E, Dunn
To whom it may concern,

This is a final notification regarding the solid waste at the above location. An Environmental
Health Specialist and observed solid waste on the ground made an on-site inspection on your
property 1/27/22, 2/11/22, 3/1/22and 3/25/21. On 2/4/22 and 2/16/22, you were in receipt of our
violation letter delivered by certified mail. A follow-up visits have been made with little or no
progress being made concerning the solid waste accumulation located at 4213 NC 55 E, Dunn,
NC.

Again, you are hereby notified that this is in violation of the ordinance adopted by the Harnett
County Board of Commissioners in accordance with the requirements of Article VI, Storage and
Disposal of Solid Waste, of the Harnett County Solid Waste Management Ordinance, which
states; “No owner, occupant, tenant or lessee of any property shall permit solid waste emanating
from said premises to accumulate upon such premises unless stored in a manner prescribed by
this ordinance™.

This problem must be corrected, and the waste properly disposed of within two (2)
weeks from the date that you receive this letter. We request that you contact the Health

Department within seven (7) days to discuss your plan of action concerning this matter. If you
do not comply within the allotted time frame, we will be forced to obtain
Legal Action.

I can be contacted at 910-893-7547 Monday through Friday between 8:00 and 9:00 a.m.

incerely, EH>

James E. Manhart III, R EH.S.
Environmental Health Program Specialist
Environmental Health Section
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